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Diya India Foundation
402, Ansal Majestic Tower
G Block Vikaspuri

New Delhi 110018

Subject: Letter Appreciation for your efforts towards this kind and benevolent act

Dear Sir & Madam,

Greetings from Department of Paediatric Neurosurgery, Sir Ganga Ram Hospital

We are writing to express our deepest thanks to Diya India Foundation and its supporters for
helping to arrange necessary funds for the patient Baby Naira Jasmin, 6-months-old female, Reg
No. 3472026 who is a case of Hydrocephalus fluid builds in her brain and needed surgery treatment
for Ventricular Peritoneal Shunt. She underwent successful surgery treatment.

It was a significant contribution to bridge the gap between the fortunate and the less fortunate to have

such high-end medical treatment.

We cherish your support and hope to continue the long-term association with you.

Thanks & regards.
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